
 

  Brian, 18 July 2022 

 
Sponsors Day, EGC, July 16 2022 

 
The Sponsors Day competition was held on Saturday 16 July 
afternoon on the ESTEC course. We had been unable to play 
this 18 hole, Stableford, shotgun-start event since 2019 due 
to Covid-19 restrictions. The annual event is held in 
recognition of the financial support given to the club by our 
Sponsors: HE Space, Rhea and Serco and the work of our 
course maintenance contractor Hoek. The course was in very 
good condition and our thanks go to Ton, our green keeper 
from Hoek, who rolled the greens and cut hole three’s green 
early before we started The weather was perfect with a 
temperature in the low to mid-20s, a blue sky and a cooling 
breeze. 

 
We had six teams representing: HE Space, Hoek, Serco, ARES, 
the ‘Gladiolen’ and the EGC committee. It was a pleasure to 
have guests of our sponsors enjoy a round of  golf on our 
course.  
 
The competition was played with ‘strokes received’ limited to 
an exact handicap of 36.0.  A team’s score was the aggregate 
of the best three Stableford scores in the team. Individual 
scores and team scores are given in the table opposite. 
Congratulations to team Serco (photo) who won the Trophy 
with a score of 113 points, just one better than team ARES. 
 
The best individual scores were Clare’s 39 for the ladies and 
Paul’s 43 for the gents. The ‘nearies’ were claimed by Paul 
McManamon (hole 1), Laura (2), Willem (3), Geraldine (4), 
Henk Doeswijk (5) and Erik (6 & 9). 
 
Our thanks to the ESCAPE staff for supplying copious drinks 
and snacks for the ‘aprés golf’ session on the terrace of 
ESCAPE on a beautiful evening. My thanks to Reno for making 
the flights, checking the scores and Willem for preparing the 
‘nearies’. 

 

 
 

 


